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SUBJECT: CORPORATE RELATIONS DEPARTMENT COSTS 

QUESTION 5 

Supplemental Question received via phone from Mariana Campbell: 
Please show, where in the work papers, the increased dollars related to the one 
increase in headcount by 2011 is reflected. 

ANSWER 5 

Per testimony 12-11 lines 18-19, the department forecasts adding one position by 2011. 
This incremental headcount has been included in the 2009 forecast. When reviewing 
the labor expenses from 2009-2010, the decrease in labor dollars reflects the 
elimination of one position that the department will not backfill in 2010. The salary of the 
eliminated position is higher than the new position which has been added. 
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